
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

PICNIC 

 

This year, we have been focusing on the era ‘00’s for our picnic dance.  As the noughties were 

very bright and vibrant it would be great if your child could come to school on the day of the 

picnic dressed in jeans/shorts and a bright, colourful t-shirt. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cooper, Miss Gardner and Mrs Kelly 
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